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Car Parking: 
We run from School shared car parking facilities, please ensure you arrive in good time. 
 
On Arrival into the building: 
 
No pushchairs, scooters or bikes are allowed into the premises.  They must be left outside. 
 
Only one adult is to accompany each swimmer into the building.  No additional spectators 
are allowed inside the building. 
 
No Food is to be brought onto the premises or consumed at any time.  
 
No one should enter the building more than five / ten minutes before the start of their swim 
class.  
 
You must head straight into the changing rooms (marked Girls and Boys).  
 
Women (Mums) bringing boys must go into the girls changing room and Males (Dads) 
bringing girls must go into the boys changing room.  We do not have any private separate 
changing cubicles at this location. 
 
No out door shoes to be worn poolside.  Please bring flip-flops or alternatives to change 
into to help keep our poolside clean for all pool users.  
 
Please ensure swim hats and goggles (if needed) are on and properly adjusted before 
starting class.  
 
Swim nappies must be worn if required and used nappies taken away with you.  Full nappy 
details are supplied at time of booking.  
 
When Poolside: 
Please do not come through to the poolside more than a couple of minutes before your 
class is due to start (No earlier).   Please stay seated in the changing rooms. 
 
Please stand quietly with your swimmer to ensure you do not disturb the class swimming.  
 
Please do not allow your children to climb on the poolside or run around, if they find 
waiting quietly difficult, please wait in the changing rooms until your class is starting. 
 
At the end of class, children will be returned back to parents who will be waiting on the 
benches / chairs that are poolside.  Please do remain seated your children will come to you. 
 
Parents please do not come to the water area when poolside at anytime, unless you asked 
to do so by the class Teacher.   Please remain seated at all times.  
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All beginner swimmers will have their own parent or carer in the water with them during 
Parent Support classes until you have been advised by us that this in no longer required. 
This will be confirmed by text message to you from feedback provided to us by their class 
Teacher.  Unless you have received a text message confirming otherwise you will be 
required in the water. 
 
No class times can be moved or adjusted without confirmation from us by text message.   
 
Please do not try to speak to the Class Teachers whilst they are teaching, they cannot stop 
their class to speak to you before, during or after your class, they must focus on the safety 
of their swimmers at all times. 
 
Any questions or queries can be answered by calling the office on 07930 139 634 during our 
daytime office hours. 
 
You are responsible for your children and you must stay with them at all times, before and 
after class to ensure their safety. 
 
No photography or Filming at any time anywhere on the premises. 
 
Swimming Hats:  Must be worn by all swimmers with long hair. Exceptions will be made for 
children with Special Needs or requirements. If hats are not worn hair must be securely tied 
up and back.  
 
Talcum Powder:  Please do not bring talcum powder onto the premises.  
 
Toilets:   parents must accompany their children to the toilet at all times and ensure it is left 
flushed and clean for the next user.  
 
These reminders are in addition to the full T&C’s supplied to you at time of booking and also 
any verbal instructions provided by our staff that may be required at anytime to ensure 
safety. 
 
 
We thank you all for following all of our pool rules and T&C’s to help us ensure that our 
classes are safe for all pool users. 
 
Brad and Carol 
Aqua Aims Swim School 
www.aquaaims.com 
07930 139 634 


